
Upcoming Lockdown Drill Notification 

 

Good afternoon, parents and guardians, 

Due to the ongoing SOL testing schedule, we have not yet been able to conduct our required 

lockdown drill. Please be advised that we are planning to hold the drill this week. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we prioritize both academic responsibilities and 

student safety. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Victory Elementary School Administration 

 


